The meeting was called to order by Vice President Tom Staab at 7:03pm. Following the oponing prayer, the roll was called, minutes read, and approved.

Chairman's Report: Mr. Staab complimented the Senators on

their perfect attendance the last meeting of the quarter.

SAB: Senate ratified the following appointments:

John Kosta- Director of the Union

John Heroy- Director of Communication

Hathy Noonan- Secretary of SAB

Mr. Baker presented a proposal by John Heroy concerning the Communication Board. Senate will responsible as what groups will be able to be on this board. Would like Senate to look at this and make comments on it. At the RAISI meeting the situation of the draft was brought up and would like Senates wiews on the Draft for the next meeting. Mr. Sutherland, Er. Ellingson will appear at the meeting of SAB and clear up the problem with the Reporter.

Gary Proud reported that TEY Committee will present a proposal to have a President's Cabinet to take the place of Activities

Board. Budget will be comming up next quarter.

Departmental Reports: Panhel- Dina Hebert
Panhellenic Council has been preparing for the Greek Songfest.
Council has been adopting their policy on alcohol and curfew
for the new campus. They have been setting up their rush
program for next year and are still working on their seminar
on LSD.

Mike Stoll-Business
The forms for block students to receive the Reporter ware
placed in the folders. Mr. Traves the cooperative employment
director for the Business Department has started planning for
the students on block next year. The Coffee Cabinet in the
School of Business met in Feb. Mr. Rose spoke concerning
the set up of the College Union and various decorations.

Electrical-Don Hanson

Out of the 61 students elligible for receiving the Reproter this spring quarter, 50 returned the form as requested. This shows a return of 82%. This shows the Electrical students are interested in student government.

EBC: Petitions are due first meeting next quarter for Senators.

Secretariat: Reports for the next meeting are Foods,

Mechanical, and Printing.

Acc. Affairs: A meeting was held last week on Resolution #33 and the 68-69 Calendar. The committee will meet again this week. General Studies will have a resolution Before Senate.

Complaints: Dave Jones made a comment about Spring Weekend Committee.

NSA: Resolution #41 was presented and seconded. There was discussion and it was then passed. Draft question was brought up by Mr. Baker and the opinion of the Senators was needed. Eight suggestions were made and voted on. Two were finally agreed upon concerning regional draft boards, and a quota system filled at 19.

Constitution Committee: Resolution #43 was presented concerning Student Association Secretary. It was amended to have the voting privilege taken from the Secretary and

if passed the resolution goes into effect immediately. Committee Coordinator: There were 100 replys from the sending out of the Reporter to block students. There will be a report warrer on the cost.

Transportation! Have to compile the information and give

the final report.

Old Business: No nominations. Resolution #33 which was referred, was reported on by Acc. Affairs Committee. Amendment was made to change purposes togoals. There was

discussion and the resolution was passed.

New Business: Resolution #44 was presented by Don Henson concerning Spring Quarter Calendar and changes. It was passed, after a move to table it until next week was defeated. Resolution #42 was presented by Ron Blandy to amend the Standing Rules. A motion was made to table it until next week but was defeated and the resolution was passed. Resolution #45 was presented by Bill Klick concerning the Public Relations Problem and forming a committee. It was discussed and passed. Resolution #46 was presented by Bill Klick concerning Deborah Bryant, Miss America, be at Spring Weekend. It was discussed and passed.

Announcements and Comments: Doug Laughton wants list of all block students. A comment was made concerning making

committees where there are already committees made.

Following the closing prayer the meeting was adjourned at 9:10. Respectfully submitted,

Suzanne Skiff